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KS2 Tuck Shop 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
From Monday 28th April 2025, pupils in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be able to purchase a snack and/or a drink from our 
new break time Tuck Shop.  As pupils in KS1 are offered a range of fruit by the Government initiative, the Tuck 
Shop will only be open to KS2 pupils. 
 
Designated days: 

Year 3 – Monday 
Year 4 - Tuesday 
Year 5 - Wednesday 
Year 6 – Thursday 

 
Snacks will typically include items such as cereal bars, sweet and salty popcorn and breadsticks.  Bottled water, 
milkshake and apple or orange juice cartons will also be available.  Every snack or drink will be under 100 calories. 
When ordering items, we will check that the ingredients do not list nuts.  However, we cannot guarantee that items 
have been made in a nut free environment. Dairy-free options will be available.  
 
Every snack or drink will cost 50p and purchases will be limited to one drink and snack per person.  If your child is 
in KS2 and would like to purchase a snack and/or a drink on their designated day, they will need no more than £1 
(cash only).  To avoid any confusion, please make sure that coins are placed in a named wallet or purse.  
 
The Tuck Shop is not intended for profit.  However, any profits raised over time will be used to purchase equipment 
for the pupils or contribute to costs such as visits.  
 
Year 6 pupils now have the opportunity to become Tuck Shop Assistants.  This leadership role will enable pupils to 
become more responsible, active citizens within our school community and provide a child-appropriate insight into 
the working world.  
 
 
Regards, 
 

K. Mansfield  
Miss K. Mansfield  
Assistant Headteacher 


